## Mary Moore Honored for Ten Years of Service

Greensboro Housing Authority (GHA) Board of Commissioner Mary Moore was honored for her service and commitment to the authority at the December 2012 board meeting. Ms. Moore was appointed to the board of commissioners by the city of Greensboro in June 2001 and has contributed ten years of dedicated service as a member of the board of commissioners, retiring from the board in July 2011.



Mary Moore, retiring board of commissioner, is given a framed copy of the resolution honoring her dedication to the authority. (l to r) Chief Executive Officer Tina Akers Brown, Retiring Board of Commissioner Mary Moore, Board of Commissioner Chairman Otis Wilson

A resolution recognizing Ms. Moore was introduced and unanimously approved by the entire GHA Board of Commissioners. The resolution stated, "Mary Moore has served with commitment, compassion, and integrity, giving freely of her personal time and talents to the cause of affordable housing for our low-income, elderly and disabled citizens. thereby increasing the efficiency and effectiveness of the Greensboro Housing Authority, and helping build community support for its housing programs."